Chebeague Pre-K- Transitional K News  -  November 14, 2008
This was a very short week for many of our students with illness and the Veterans Day holiday.  

As the boot season approaches please be sure to send in classroom footwear.  Children must wear shoes and their feet get hot if they have to wear their boots.  Having indoor shoes also helps to keep our classroom clean.  It is fine to leave a pair of shoes or slippers at school.  Also, whenever possible please label coats, hats, and mittens. 
  This week’s circle presentations:

Language

· New mazes – Thanksgiving theme

· A challenge strip was added to the insta-learn board

Practical Life/Art

· Twisting- plumbing pipes

· Pouring water from little pitchers

Science

· Botany – We observed how the leaves onto which we spread Vaseline are dying because they cannot breathe.  Our beans are almost big enough to eat.

· Inside the earth.  We began our new unit about the inside of the earth with a model and book making activity

History

· Veterans Day

· November Full Moon – The Beaver Moon

· The Mayflower

Peace

· How am I feeling matching

Next week our new letter sound will be “b”.  Because of absences no new letter sound was presented this week.

Calendar updates:
Nov. 17-20:  Parent/Teacher conferences

Nov. 18: 7-8:30- School open house

Nov. 20:  Picture retakes

Dec 5:  Tentative - Island Commons field trip

Dec 8:  Russian visitors at CIS

Dec 9:  Holiday Concert 7-8:30pm

Dec. 12:  No School/Teacher workshop
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Finger painting is fun
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 I like making big numbers

Thank you for sharing your children
Miss Nancy, Miss Cheryl[image: image3.png]



